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Kent Care Hub is now live! 
 

We are delighted to let you know that 
the 'Kent Care Hub' is now live! 
 
It has been designed collaboratively by Kent County Council, Kent 
integrated Care Alliance and the National Care Association, and its 
purpose is to bring together expertise and information to help all sectors. 
Including Health, Social Care and Voluntary Organisations, to combat 
the threat of Covid-19 by currently focusing on the prevention of infection 
and infection control.  
 
Visit www.kentcarehub.uk 

 
 
RESTORE2 training sessions now available  
 

 
 
 
 
 

RESTORE2 is a physical deterioration and escalation tool for 
care/nursing homes. 
 
It is designed to support homes and health professionals to: 

• Recognise when a resident may be deteriorating or at risk of 
physical deterioration 

• Act appropriately according to the resident’s care plan to protect 
and manage the resident 

• Obtain a complete set of physical observations to inform escalation 
and conversations with health professionals 

• Speak with the most appropriate health professional in a timely 
way to get the right support 

• Provide a concise escalation history to health professionals to 
support their professional decision making. 

 
Register on Eventbrite 

  

http://www.kentcarehub.uk/
http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/restore2-training-sessions-for-kss-care-homes-tickets-135845205667


Covid-19 Updates from the Department of Health and 
Social Care  
 

• Infection Control Fund (7th January) 
 

'Adult Social Care Infection Control Fund – 
round 2: guidance': Providers should 
ensure that staff who need to attend work 
or another location for the purposes of 
being vaccinated or tested for COVID-19 
are paid their usual wages to do so, and 
any costs associated with reaching a 
vaccination or testing facility.  
Find more information on the DHSC website.  

 

• Reminder: Lateral Flow Device test results  

The guidance on registrations of Lateral Flow Testing results is 
changing from today (15th January) and you should had received 
information about this from DHSC. Visit https://www.gov.uk/report-
covid19-result  for more details. On 23rd December, the DHSC 
announced an additional £149m of funding to support care homes 
with the increased LFD testing. Read more about this on their 
website. 

• New guidance for unpaid carers 
Please find below a link to the updated guidance for those who 
provide unpaid care to friends/family: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-
providing-unpaid-care/guidance-for-those-who-provide-unpaid-
care-to-friends-or-family 
 
 

Covid-19 Useful Resources  
 

• NHS Leaflet: Covid-19 support for Care Homes 
Please read the attached leaflet from NHS Kent and Medway 
CCG, which brings together the latest useful guidance relating to 
Covid-19 and links to online resources (see email attachment 1).                                                                             

 

• Message from the Kent Learning Disability 
Partnership Board 
Following our message last month, the Kent Learning 
Disability Partnership Board asks if you can please use 
this helpful video from NHS England to continue 
supporting people to be well informed and exercise choice and 
control about the coronavirus vaccine. Public Health England has 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/adult-social-care-infection-control-fund-round-2/adult-social-care-infection-control-fund-round-2-guidance
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/149-million-to-support-increased-care-home-testing
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/149-million-to-support-increased-care-home-testing
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-providing-unpaid-care/guidance-for-those-who-provide-unpaid-care-to-friends-or-family
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-providing-unpaid-care/guidance-for-those-who-provide-unpaid-care-to-friends-or-family
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-providing-unpaid-care/guidance-for-those-who-provide-unpaid-care-to-friends-or-family
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kentldpb.org.uk%2Fareas%2F19-kent-partnership-board%2Findex.php&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Clinton%40kent.gov.uk%7Cc8872fe5df7f4feb583808d8b88b9096%7C3253a20dc7354bfea8b73e6ab37f5f90%7C0%7C0%7C637462257620308208%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=S%2BYAepsfK7APFyDCi9Zb5STUi67EHrQzwyPYaiS87Gw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kentldpb.org.uk%2Fareas%2F19-kent-partnership-board%2Findex.php&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Clinton%40kent.gov.uk%7Cc8872fe5df7f4feb583808d8b88b9096%7C3253a20dc7354bfea8b73e6ab37f5f90%7C0%7C0%7C637462257620308208%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=S%2BYAepsfK7APFyDCi9Zb5STUi67EHrQzwyPYaiS87Gw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DM3Wh23PDnfE%26feature%3Demb_title&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Clinton%40kent.gov.uk%7Cc8872fe5df7f4feb583808d8b88b9096%7C3253a20dc7354bfea8b73e6ab37f5f90%7C0%7C0%7C637462257620308208%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=HTP%2F5EEMZdMcY3G5vD7ZAX9qBZdEPMNG36sYQ8xV1uo%3D&reserved=0


published a definitive Easy Read guide. You may also find 
Learning Disability England's vaccine information hub useful. 

 

• Coronavirus posters and audio versions 
Photosymbols have produced a range of easy read posters. The 
posters are free to download, print and share. Audio versions are 
also available. Visit the Keep Safe website: 
https://www.keepsafe.org.uk/posters 

 

• Pulse Oximetry 
Please share this NHS guidance with people you support, to help 
explain how to use a pulse oximeter to measure oxygen levels 
(see email attachment 2). 

 
               
 
 

• Boloh: The Black, Asian and Minority Ethnic 
Family Covid-19 Helpline  

Boloh is the Black, Asian and Minority Ethnic family 
Covid-19 helpline and webchat.  
 
They are here to help children, young people and 
families affected by Covid-19 from Black, Asian and 
Minority Ethnic communities. Please share this with 
your colleagues, friends, family and people you 
support if this would be useful for them. To find out 
more information visit helpline.barnardos.org.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fassets.publishing.service.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fuploads%2Fsystem%2Fuploads%2Fattachment_data%2Ffile%2F951000%2FPHE_11843_Covid-19_Easy-read_leaflet.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Clinton%40kent.gov.uk%7Cc8872fe5df7f4feb583808d8b88b9096%7C3253a20dc7354bfea8b73e6ab37f5f90%7C0%7C0%7C637462257620318202%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Fuq9v1iJuY0NgH3PliTN0GfaVY1Hsf47Wt4eWJOEw84%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.learningdisabilityengland.org.uk%2Fwhat-we-do%2Fkeeping-informed-and-in-touch-during-coronavirus%2Fwhat-the-government-is-saying%2Fcovid-19-vaccine%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Clinton%40kent.gov.uk%7Cc8872fe5df7f4feb583808d8b88b9096%7C3253a20dc7354bfea8b73e6ab37f5f90%7C0%7C0%7C637462257620318202%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=qpDD%2Bztq39SGkSr0yGl3LfKWGIqYCJsR8zA0RoO%2BiBU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.keepsafe.org.uk%2Fposters&data=04%7C01%7CStakeholderteam%40kent.gov.uk%7C07f5bc4b610c42b2854308d8b8a5909e%7C3253a20dc7354bfea8b73e6ab37f5f90%7C0%7C0%7C637462368524931288%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=JRUTYO%2BYiYao1P8WvAb4A%2BtK4XpBXx6PyQkabuGVqWg%3D&reserved=0
https://helpline.barnardos.org.uk/

